

RUSHCLIFFE BOROUGH COUNCIL
NOTICE OF DELAY IN FORMAL CONCLUSION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2023/24
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015: - 

(1) the Auditors, Forvis Mazars, have issued an unqualified opinion of the audit of the accounts of Rushcliffe Borough Council for 2023/24
(2) Mazars have not yet issued the audit certificate as they have not completed work in respect Whole of Government Accounts. A notice of formal conclusion will be issued when the audit certificate is received. 
(3) In accordance with Regulation 10 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 the audited accounts for Rushcliffe Borough Council for the year 2023/24 have now been published including the audit opinion, the annual governance statement and the narrative statement.
(4) In accordance with section 25 of The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 any person interested, on application to the Director - Finance and Corporate Services, Rushcliffe Borough Council, Rushcliffe Arena, Rugby Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7YG, may:

· Inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts of the Council

· Inspect and make copies of the any report made by the Auditor’s on the Statement of Accounts of the Council

· Request copies of any such statement or report to be delivered to them on payment of a reasonable sum per copy
(5) The statement of accounts is available to view and download on the Council’s website at http://www.rushcliffe.gov.uk/annualaccounts 

Peter Linfield                                                                                                        Director- Finance and Corporate Services
13/01/2025
